From: Wilson, Scott

To: "john.domey@vermont.gov"
Subject: Request for Additional Information - License Amendment Mail Control No. 592406; Docket No. 03032893
Date: Wednesday, December 28, 2016 2:25:00 PM

License No.: 44-14149-02
Docket No: 03032893
Control No: 592406

John Domey, RSO
Vermont Agency of Transportation

Please reply with a message acknowledging your receipt of this request.
Mr. Domey:

This refers to your license amendment request letter dated November 8, 2016. In order to
continue our review of your request, the following additional information is needed:

Prior to removing a location of use authorized by the license, the licensee must provide
evidence that no residual contamination is present at the locations requested for removal.
Please provide recent leak tests for the gauges that were stored or used at the locations
requested: Dist. 3, 122 State Place, Rutland, Vermont, and 235 Joshua Place, Rutland,
Vermont. Alternately, you may provide a statement that only sealed sources were used at
those locations, leak tests were performed at the required frequency, and the results of leak
tests were negative for contamination.

Your reply must be an originally signed and dated letter. The letter may be scanned and
submitted as a pdf document attached to an email; or it may be transmitted by facsimile to
(610) 337-5269; or it may be sent by regular mail. If we do not receive a reply from you
within 30 calendar days from the date of this e-mail, we will assume that you do not wish to
pursue your amendment request.

If you have any questions, you may contact me via email or telephone.
Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Scott Wilson

Health Physicist

NRC Region |

2100 Renaissance Blvd, Ste 100
King of Prussia, PA 19406
Phone: 610-337-5136

Fax: 610-337-5269
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